
Chorus forming for Christmas concert

A southwest Nebraska chorus is forming again for its bi-annual Christmas concert later this year
in Imperial.
Under the direction of Joel Grosbach of Enders, the first practice will take place Sunday, Sept.
23, from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. at the Zion Lutheran Church in Imperial. 
In past years, singers from Imperial, Grant, Wauneta, Holyoke, Colo., and other area
communities have participated in the choir. All interested singers high school age and older are
welcome to be part of the chorus, Grosbach said.
The Christmas concert will be performed Sunday, Dec. 9 at Zion Lutheran Church in Imperial.
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